
WARNING – PHISHING SCAM 
 

It has come to our attention that many people have received a notice like the one below. Please be 
advised that this is not a communication from E-ZPass, but is likely a phishing scam. We advise you not 
to open or respond to that message.  If you have any questions about the validity of any message 
received from E-ZPass, please contact the Customer Service Center at (440) 234-2081 Ext. 1075 for 
guidance. 

 

 
 
 

From: E-ZPass Info  
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 10:59 AM 
To: 
Subject: In arrears for driving on toll road 

 
 
 
 
 

 E-ZPass 
  Service Center 

  
   

Dear customer, 
 

You have not paid for driving on a toll road. This invoice is sent repeatedly, 
please service your debt in the shortest possible time. 

 
The invoice can be downloaded here. 
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